
 
NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING 

TO INFORM THE PUBLIC OF AN OFFICIAL PLAN REVIEW 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Council for The Corporation of the Municipality of McDougall will be 
holding a Special Meeting under Section 17 and Section 26(3)(b) of the Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, C.P. 
13 as amended, to inform the public of the Municipality’s intent to review its Official Plan. 

The Special Meeting is being held in accordance with the requirements of Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, 
C.P. 13 as amended, to provide members of the public an opportunity to provide comments and discuss 
the revisions that may be required to the Official Plan with Council. 

This Special Meeting is the first step to initiate the review process and no draft documents have been 
prepared for this meeting.   Throughout the Official Plan review process there will be an Open House and 
a Statutory Public Meeting that will provide additional opportunities for the public to review draft 
documents and to provide comments to staff and Council. 

DATE AND LOCATION OF PUBLIC MEETING: 
 
Date: Wednesday, June 23rd 2021  
Time: 7:00pm 
Location: Municipality of McDougall Council Chambers 

5 Barager Blvd 
McDougall, Ontario, P2A 2W9 

Members of Council will attend the meeting by Zoom. Members of the public can participate in the 
meeting as follows: 

 
Submit comments in writing 

 
Phone-in 

 

Virtual attendance through the 
Zoom application 
 

As a result of the Municipality of McDougall declaration of emergency for the COVID-19 pandemic, 
as well as the requirements for physical distancing, this Committee/Council meeting will be held 
electronically in accordance with section 238 of the Municipal Act, 2000. Members of the public 
are strongly encouraged to participate via phone-in or virtual attendance.  

Registration in advance of the meeting is required for phone-in or virtual participation. 

Please visit the following link to register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYqde6vpjstGNBfC1uVzPD7XHX1C3bH6Z5b the link 
is also available on the municipal website www.mcdougall.ca 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting by phone-in or virtual attendance.  

Written correspondence can be mailed to or dropped off at the municipal office: 
Municipality of McDougall  
5 Barager Blvd. 
McDougall ON, P2A 2W9 

DETAILS OF THE OFFICIAL PLAN REVIEW: 

The Municipality is required by the Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, C.P. 13 as amended, to review the Official 
Plan to determine if the Official Plan requires changes to reflect current issues and legislation. 

Following the Special Meeting, comments provided from the public will be considered by staff, the 
consultant and Council in the Official Plan review process.   

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND KEY MAP: 

Additional information on the Official Plan review process can be obtained by contacting Lori West 
(contact information below).  Further information and notices of public consultation events will be 
provided, including for the required Open House and Statutory Public Meeting.   

There is no key map provided, as the Official Plan Update is applicable to all land within the corporate 
boundaries of the Municipality of McDougall. 

 
Lori West – Clerk/Planner 
Municipality of McDougall 
705-342-5252 or LWest@mcdougall.ca 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYqde6vpjstGNBfC1uVzPD7XHX1C3bH6Z5b

